
I am not in support of a drug consumption site in Cambridge. I am in support of mental health 
help as well as funding for detox and rehab. I do not endorse any location and I request council 
to NOT endorse a location anywhere in Cambridge, for the purpose of a CTS, should a service 
provider proceed with the application process.  
 
There is no need to focus on or debate any specific location as this will only justify them 
continuing to select alternative locations. A bad plan is a bad plan no matter where it's located.  
 
Please include my letter on the agenda for the council meeting scheduled on Tues. Oct. 12, 
2021  Item 7.1.1 re: 21-293 
 
 
Janice Keough 
 


